
 

 

notices 

 

• Thank you to those who have already signed up to help at Holiday Bible Club. If 
you can help in any way on any of the nights Monday 2nd - Friday 6th July please 
let Orla Wylie or Tanita Lee know. There will be a Holiday Bible Club meeting for 
all involved on Tuesday 26th June at 7.30-8.30pm. This will be a look at the 
programme Tanita, Orla and Play it by Ear drama group have developed, share 
about the flow of the week and to pray for the week. All who are helping are 
encouraged to come along to this meeting. Tea, coffee and buns will be provided.  

 

• Thank you to all the amazing KidsZone leaders that share with our children each 
week throughout the school year. To allow them some time to be fed and to have 
a break we will be covering Sunday morning summer children's work in the Taylor 
Room. Can you and a friend sign up to lead a week's programme? There will be a 
box of resources in the vestibule for you to draw material from. See Tanita to sign 
up or for more information. 
 
 
 

 
church contacts 

Minister: 
Revd Robin Waugh    Tel: 90 471782 Email: robin.waugh@irishmethodist.org 
 

Youth Pastor:  
Sammy Stanfield Tel: 075 4087 8297  Email: samstanfield@hotmail.com 
 

Community & Family Worker: 
Tanita Lee  Tel: 07707926978 Email: tanitalee90@gmail.com 
 

Society Steward:  
Brian Maxwell  Tel: 90 424239 Email:  maxwell.rbrian@gmail.com 
 

Circuit Steward:  
Carolyn Hall  Tel: 90 768445 Email: caro.hall@btinternet.com 
 
 

Church website:   www.sydenhammethodist.org 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Contact Linda on 90 283948 or email:  lindanicholson33@gmail.com 
re: Notice Sheet.  Cut off 7pm Tuesday 
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  The flowers on the Communion Table were donated by  
   Sam and Ann Anderson 

 
The stewards in the vestibule in June are  
Laura Brown and Georgie Beckett 
 

Next Sunday, 17 June: Third Sunday after Trinity/Conference Sunday 
11.00am  Morning Worship led by Sammy Stanfield 

    NO Evening Service in Sydenham 
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Morning Worship at 11.00 am 
Led by the Revd Robin Waugh 

We offer our silent prayers to the Lord before worship commences 
 
We offer our praise to God 
Call to Worship 
Praise time 
Prayers 
Church News 
Children’s Talk  Orla Wylie 
Gifts for those moving from creche to Kidzone Orla Wylie 
(Children leave for Kidzone) 
This Time Tomorrow Anna Rainey  
(Young people leave for Focus) 
We hear the Word of God 
Scripture    Colossians 4: 2-4 Helen Fisher 
Scripture  John 17: 1-26                                            Helen Fisher                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Hymn 
Sermon - The Mystery of Prayer  
We respond to the Word of God 
Offering & Prayer of Dedication 
Prayers of Intercession & Lord’s Prayer Derek Cottney 
Hymn 
The Grace 

 
Tea/coffee in the Hall following Morning Worship 

 
 

 
Evening Worship at 7.00 pm 

Led by the Tanita Lee 
Reader is Doreen Minnis 

We offer our silent prayers to the Lord before worship commences 
 
Call to worship  
Hymn  Blessed assurance Jesus is mine  H&P 668  
Prayers 
Church News 
Hymn   I heard the voice of Jesus say  H&P 136  
Scripture   Psalm 23   
Scripture   John 10: 1-18  
Reflection   
Hymn   The Lord’s My Shepherd  H&P 70  
Offering 
Prayers of intercession and Lord’s Prayer 
Hymn   How Great Thou Art  
Grace  

sydenhamthis week 
 
Monday 11 June 
7.00pm  Book Club 
7.30pm Church Council meeting 
8.00pm Football 
Wednesday 13 
10.00am Little Stars 
 
 
 

churchnotices 

 

 If you would like to be a reader on a Sunday morning during July and August, 
please speak with Robin. 

 

 Prayer Partners – Please pick up your copy of the June update which you will 
find on the vestibule table. 

 

 We will be hosting a Worship Workshop on Saturday 23 June between 2.00 – 
4.00pm.  This is for anyone who would like to learn more about being in a praise 
group.  For more information, please speak with Jenni Spence. 

 

 Day of Prayer: 23 June 2018 – As part of the ‘Methodist Year of Prayer’ we will 
be having 24 hours of prayer from 8.00 pm on Friday 22 June to 8.00 pm on 
Saturday 23 June. The 24 hours will start with an hour of Holy Communion and 
prayer which will be followed by hourly slots for prayer. A prayer room will set up 
in The Sam McGuffin room and there will be a prayer walk on the Saturday 
afternoon. The Methodist Church is undertaking this year of prayer that we might 
 

1. Hear what God is saying 
2. Pray for the Church, our local church and the community in which we are 

placed 
3. Commit ourselves to do what God asks 

 

 It’s Your Move Celebration Event: 23 June, 10.00am-12.00pm in 
Christian Fellowship Church Belfast, 10 Belmont Road. All Primary 7 pupils 
welcome.  (Parental Permission required to attend event) For further information 
please Email: lyndsey@suni.co.uk or Text: 07436537614 

 

 Church family picnic on Sunday 24 June after church in Crawfordsburn. Bring 
along your picnic and hopefully the weather will be dry, and we can enjoy a bit of 
craic and maybe a game of rounders?!  If it is wet, we will picnic in the church hall.  
All welcome. 

 

 Wednesday 27 June at 7.30pm in Taylor Room – Organising Group for 2018 
Church Fayre.  Could all groups and organisations please send at least one 
representative and indeed anyone else interested in helping out at the Fayre 
please come along – you will be most welcome. 

 


